
Ms Sally Munk 
Senior Environmental Planner 
Dept Planning and Infrastructure 
GPO Box 39 
Sydney  NSW 2001 

sally.munk@planning.nsw.gov.au 

 

Dear Ms Munk                                                                November 27th, 2012 

 

06-0135 TOURIST AND RESIDENTIAL DEVELOPMENT 

COMBERTON GRANGE, SOUTH NOWRA 

 

The documentation provided for this project is contained in two folders of papers each 
about 10cm thick and we appreciate the extension of time for comment. 

There has been no consultation with the community on this project, and at a meeting 
of the Huskisson and Woollamia Community Voice, it was decided to ask the 
Department of Planning to provide an information session for the community at the 
end of which they could ask questions to clarify any points in the papers they do not 
understand.  

Is there a time between 4 and 18 December when officers of Planning could do this?  

Yours sincerely, 

Garry Kelson, Chairman of HWCV 


